
Favorable	with	Amendments	–	HB0130	Election	Law	–	Foreign	
Manufacture	of	Election	Systems	–	Notification	and	Termination	of	
Contract 

I’m	totally	in	favor	of	this	bill	as	I	believe	foreign	manufactures	have	a	
major	impact	in	our	current	elections	systems	degrading	the	integrity	of	the	
whole	system	and	creating	doubt	in	the	election	system.		
	
Since	I	do	not	know	the	term	of	the	current	contracts	being	used	in	our	
current	systems,	I	think	this	legislation	should	also	apply	to	existing	
contracts	and	the	same	ramifications	should	be	applied	to	those	existing	
contracts.	
	
I’m	in	favor	of	this	bill	and	strongly	urge	the	legislators	to	also	consider	my	
testimony,	make	the	recommended	changes	and	support	this	bill.	
	
Thank	you.	
	
Nelda	Fink		
MD	District	32	
	

	

	

	


